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Orange County Planning Commission  

Public Hearing Postponed 
 

The Orange County Planning Commission public meeting  

to review the Dana Point Harbor Marina Improvement Project  

Draft SEIR originally scheduled for August 8, 2012,  

has been postponed.   

Once a new meeting date is set, a revised announcement will be sent 

along with the new agenda and related material.  Legally required  

meeting notices will also be provided. 

 

 

To view the Draft SEIR and related documents please visit 

www.OCDPH.com 

http://www.OCDPH.com

